
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

 Please take notice, that the Town of Aurora Town Board will hold a Public Hearing on 

Monday, September 23, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at the Aurora Municipal Center located at 575 

Oakwood Avenue, East Aurora, New York, 14052, to hear public comment regarding 

development (single family residence) on an Open Development Area (flag lot) at 2271 Lapham 

Road, East Aurora, NY. 

All interested parties are entitled to be heard upon the said proposal at said public 

hearing. A copy of the proposal is available for review at the offices of the Town Clerk during 

normal business hours or on the Town website www.townofaurora.com 

  

 

By Order of the Town Board of the Town of Aurora 

Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 

Town of Aurora 

 

 

 

 

http://www.townofaurora.com/

